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NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

Number93- OFFI FLEASE i. 2022 

TO Regional Scout Directors, Coundil Scout Executives/ 
officers-In-Charge 

SUBJECT Scouts Go Green, In Celebration of 8SP's 86h Year Founding Anniversary 
1. In celebration of its 86th Year Founding Anniversary, the Boy Scouts of the Philippines will 

undertake a Nationwide Tree Planting activity under the Scouts Go Green Project throgout 
the month of October, with a goal that every Scout will plant and nurture at least two (2) 

trees to be planted in a year. 

. Local Councils are advised to look for a planting site, preferably, campsites, schools and 

home backyards, public plazas and parks, coastal areas, watershed areas and other suitable 

areas for tree planting 

It is encouraged to plant indigenous and endemic trees such as narra, acacia, yakal, 

mangkono, batikulng, teak Tree, mapiig for forest and watershed areas, flower and truit 

bearing trees for schools, homes, public parks and plazas and mangrove trees for coastal 

areas. 

4. For seedings and saplings requirements, you may contact and coordinate with the 

Department or Environment and Natural kesources (DENR), through the Ccommunity 

Environment and Natural Resources Office (CENRO) and Provincial Environment and Natural 
Resources Office (PENRO). 

5. Your participation in this Tree Planting Activity will certainly contribute in the preservationof 
our environment from global warming& 

6. After Action Report, with details on the number of trees planted, number of participants, 

location and other necessary intormation with pictorials, must be reported and submitted to 

National ofice not later than 15 November 2022 or one month after the conduct of the said 

activity. 

7. For further inquiries, you may directly coordinate with Ms. Sophia U. Castillo, Scouts Go 

Green Coordinator, Field Operations Division, via email address sophiecastilo@gmail.comor 
through her mobile number +53 9985940157. 

8. For information, action and implementation 

ROGELIOS. VILLA LLA, JR 
Secretary General b 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

